
From: clark parker
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: clark parker
Subject: C&H Farm Permit
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 8:30:42 AM

Hello,
I have spent considerable time this last week educating myself with information provided by both sides
of the argument against a proposed waste water permit for the C&H Hog farm. What I have learned is
this:
The prospective farmers have met, and in many cases exceeded, every environmental protection
standard established by both the EPA and the ADEQ.

Both the federal and state government have these regulations in place to protect one of our states
greatest assets; nature. If all of those regs have been met, then why now are we considering raising
the bar for random requests at the whim of so called activists with little or no science behind their
platform? The opposition is fueled by pure emotion, while the farm has followed all state and federal
rules. The Arkansas farmer is the backbone of this blessed state. Do not turn your back on them now. 
Approve the permit.

Sincerely,
Clark Parker
Booneville, AR
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